
FAQ  for 7/25/19 

The time has finally come – we can now use the new parking lot! The drainage system 
underneath has been finalized, the grass seed and straw are nearly finished, and the 
paving looks great! Do note that the striping (and installation of wheel stops) will happen 
in August, so if you park in the new lot, please do so carefully and considerately. Also, 
remember that you can exit our property ONLY on the side closest to Kirby Court, so if 
you park in the new lot, exit it carefully! Most of all – enjoy the first fruit of our labors! 

 
If you have any questions about the building project, feel free to email us at 

bptf@templerodefshalom.org 
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